
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Kids on the Catwalk Childrens Fun Fashion Show 20th May 2017  

Unfortunatley, the childrens fashion show has not managed to gererate the level of interest needed for 

it to go ahead, and is therefore cancelled.  If you have already paid for tickets,  please be assured that 

your payment will be returned to you this week.  

The raffle advertised inconjunction with this event is postponed, but will take place in the near future. 

Further details regarding the raffle will be circulated in due course.  

Apologies for any inconvience caused,  

Kind Regards  

Friends  

 

 


